
Glasgow Life – New Youth and Community Development Team report noted. 
 
8  The Partnership heard a report by Patricia Park, Glasgow Life regarding 
Glasgow Life’s new Youth and Community Team, advising 
  
(1)  of the successful Twilight event carried out in the ward; 
 
(2)  that the event had been attended by 230 young people across the northwest 

of the city, including 55 from Hillhead, who had fully engaged in all aspects of 
it; and 

 
(3)  that the team hoped to purchase equipment, including headsets for silent 

discos and a photo booth, to allow further engagement events to be carried 
out. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the presentation and thanked Patricia Park for the information; and 

 
(b) highlighted the importance of the work carried out by the team to encourage 

and promote engagement and communication within the ward’s libraries. 
 

 


